
 

|\MaintenMa1 

 

Circular 001/2024 
 

24 February 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Fedics/Bistro Operations - 04 March 2024 
 
As you know, Riaan Gouws will be taking over as Village Manager on 01 March with Amanda George 
acting as the day-to-day Manager.  
 
One of the first actions points Riaan and I worked on during the handover process was to improve the 
general operations of the Bistro and more specifically to focus on the food quality and consistency. 
Unfortunately, the bistro has not been supported well enough to make the current operating hours 
financially viable. We have therefore decided to make some changes to reduce the running costs but 
at the same time introduce some new revenue generating opportunities.  
 
The following changes will be implemented effective 04th March: 
 
- Operating hours Monday: Friday from 9am – 4pm 

- No Saturday or Sunday bistro service will be available other than one sit down Sunday Lunch per 

month.  

- Freshly prepared take-away meals will be available for weekends and delivered to the village on 

the day it was ordered for. 

- Special function and events to be priced and advertised accordingly. 

Please order your meal by 2pm the day before and take-away meals on a Friday by 2pm for the 
weekend. All credits available on your accounts can be utilised for meals at the reduced price.  
 
Your sincerely, 

 
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager: Diep River 
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